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Last month at the Houston Church Planting Network meeting we were privileged to 
hear from Daniel Yang. Daniel is director of the Send Institute                               
(https://www.sendinstitute.org), which is a partnership between the North American 
Mission Board and the Billy Graham Center at Wheaton College. Daniel came to talk 
with us about current trends in church planting in North America.  He presented us 
with the following 
numbers:  
 

 
 
 
 
What this means is that if the church is going to keep the same ratio of congregations to population (1:1000), then 
between now and 2050 we need to net 76,000 churches, or on average 1,900 net churches per year.  As of 2014, 
we were planting about 4,000 churches per year, but closing the doors on 3,700 churches each year.  Do you see 
the challenge we face?  Thatȭs a mere 300 net churches per year. 
 

Clearly, we need to plant more churches—thatȭs why church planting is one of the four main pieces of the GCBA 
vision.  But more than just planting new churches, we need to lower the number of churches that are closing their 
doors each year.  Thatȭs why we are hosting Cultivate 6052, a conference on replanting/revitalizing churches. The 
conference will be at Northway Baptist Church in Angleton on Thursday, November 8, from 9:30 am-2:30 pm.  
Speakers at the conference will be Mark Clifton and Bill Henard, two well-known names in revitalization and re-
planting.  Please make plans to attend with your leadership team.  To register, go to http://texasbaptists.org/
events/cultivate-conferences. The cost is $10 and includes lunch. 
 

On another note, Iȭm sorry to say that we are losing Lena Weldon from the office.  She and Brent and family are 
moving to Lubbock, and her last day in the office is September 6. Lena has been with GCBA for just one year, but 
she has had a tremendous impact on our office and the churches in GCBA. Brent has faithfully served the associa-
tion as vice-moderator, moderator, and secretary. I praise God for Lena and Brentȭs service to the Lord here in 
Brazoria County.  Please be in prayer for them as they move to this new season of ministry.   
 

It is a real blessing to be a part of this association.  I thank God for each of you and your churches. Letȭs continue 
to cooperate together and to make much of Jesus! 
 
Chuckȣ 

NEXT  
TEAM MEETING 

September 11th at 11:30 a.m. 
Texas Port Ministry 
1103 Cherry Street 

Freeport, Texas 77531 
979-233-5641 

US 2010   US 2050   

Congregations 324,000 Congregations 400,000 

Population 309,000,000 Population 400,000,000 

Ratio 1:1,000 Ratio 1:1,000 

https://www.sendinstitute.org
http://texasbaptists.org/events/cultivate-conferences
http://texasbaptists.org/events/cultivate-conferences


GCBA Pastorless Churches 
 

 
South Park Baptist Church—Alvin 

First Baptist Church—Rosharon 
Fist Baptist Church—Richwood 

Upcoming Hispanic Events 
 

October 16th:Hispanic Pastorôs Mtg, 7pm,  
                       GCBA Office 
October 21st: Hispanic Fellowship at 3pm at El Pueblo   
                   De Dios 

SEPTEMBER 
 
  9/11  GCBA TEAM Meeting, 11:30 a.m., Texas Port Ministry 
  9/15  Paulôs Journey Concert: Biker Church, Manvel, TX 

9/16-9/22 Week of Prayer for the Reach Texas Offering, SBTC 
9/26  See You at the Pole 

           9/30  Appointed By Grace Concert: Second Baptist Church, Lake Jackson 
 
OCTOBER 

 
 10/16  Hispanic Pastorôs Mtg., 7:00 p.m., GCBA Office 
 10/15-10/17 Youth Ministry Conclave, Arlington Convention Center  
 10/21  Hispanic Fellowship at 3pm at El Pueblo De Dios 
                           No TEAM Meeting this month 
 
NOVEMBER 

  
 11/4  Daylight Savings Time (Fall Back) 
 11/8  CULTIVATE 2018 Conference, Northway Baptist Church 
 11/11  Spanish Session of SBTC Annual Meeting, Second Baptist Church, North Houston 
 11/12-11/13 2018 SBTC Annual Meeting, Houston 
 11/13  GCBA TEAM Meeting, 11:30 a.m., Skyview Baptist in Alvin  
 11/22  Thanksgiving   

September 
Church  
Humor 

 

Autumn Prayer 
 

O God of Creation, you have 
blessed us with the changing of the 
seasons. As we embrace these     
autumn months, may the earlier 
setting of the sun remind us to take 
time to rest. May the crunch of the 
leaves beneath our feet remind us 
of the brevity of this earthly life. 
May the steam of our breath in the 
cool air remind us that it is you 
who give us your breath of life. 
May the scurrying of the squirrels 
and the migration of the birds     

remind us that you call us to follow 
your will. We praise you for your 
goodness forever and ever.  

Amen 
 


